
 
 
MINI BULLETIN – September 26, 2019 
 

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s), 

STUDENT PICTURE INFORMATION 

Today all students in kindergarten to grade 7 that were in attendance had their individual pictures 
taken. Tonight, check your children's backpack for information from ICON on when and how 
you can view the pictures as well as purchase. We have included some information from ICON 
below. Please be advised that Picture Retake Day has been scheduled for Friday, October 26. 

All online orders will be delivered directly to your home within 10-15 business days free of 
charge within the shipping deadline on the proof sheet. A shipping fee of $4.95 will be 
applied to all orders after the free shipping deadline.  There is not an option to pick up at 
the Icon office. 

If you have any questions regarding your order, please contact us @780.449.3558 or email 
@ qjterritory@lifetouch.com submitting your order, unfortunately, due to the custom 
nature of photography orders, we are unable to stop production or change your order once 
you have pressed the submit button. 

If you child loses or forgets their online code sheet you can call our office at 780-449-3558 
with student first and last name, grade and homeroom and we will look up the code for 
you. 

DISCOUNT! All orders (digital downloads excluded) over $75.00 will receive a 15% 
discount. To receive this discount all your children's portraits must be placed together in 
one order. When you complete the first order choose the button that says change gallery 
and enter your next child’s online code.   



Discount code: FAMILY18. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Greg Lamer  Mrs. Lisa Kleparchuk 
Principal   Vice Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 


